PUBLIC HEARING LISBON TOWN HALL CONSERVATION COMMISSION AND WETLAND AGENCY MARCH 21, 2012 6:30 P.M.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Hans Kvist, Lee Szruba, Rick Hamel & Joseph Lewerk.

MEMBERS ABSENT: Mark Sullivan and alternate Eric Friedenfelds

STAFF PRESENT: Joseph Theroux, Conservation Enforcement Official.

STUDENT AMBASSADORS PRESENT: Margaret Lewerk, Joyce Yuen and Rebecca Weigel.

Chairman Hans Kvist called the Public Hearing to order at 6:30 p.m.

Lee Szruba informed the Commission that the legal notice was published on March 9th & 15th and new regulations were filed in the Town Clerks Office on March 8th. She also gave a brief synopsis of the changes proposed.

Chairman Kvist called for public comment. There was none.

Chairman Kvist asked if there were any questions from the Commission. There were none.

Chairman Kvist closed the Public Hearing at 6:40 p.m.

Hans Kvist, Chairman

Susan G. Rainville, Clerk